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Abengoa, S.A. (the “Company”), in compliance with the provisions of Article 226 of the 
Spanish Stock Market Act, hereby informs the Spanish National Securities Market 
Commission of the following  

Privileged infromation 

In connection with the communications of other relevant information released by the 
Company on 23 October 2020 (register nº 5175) by virtue of which the Company informed 
of the extension of the deadline for the confirmation of the financial Support from the 
Andalusian Government until 6 November 2020, the Company informs that, on the date 

hereof, Abengoa Abenewco 1, S.A. does not have any confirmation from the 

Andalusian Government that it will provide the financial support required to close 

the transaction and in the absence of this financial support, the transaction cannot 

be closed. 

Consequently, it is hereby reminded that, given the urgent need to close the transaction to 
mitigate the negative effects that the delay in closing the Transaction is causing to the 
financial and business situation of the company, if by 6 November 2020 the company does 
not have certainty about the possibility to close the Transaction in the next days, the Board 
of Directors of Abengoa Abenewco 1, S.A., in light of the fact that the viability of the group 
will be severely harmed and in accordance with their fiduciary duties, will adopt the 
corresponding decisions to protect the interests of Abengoa Abenewco 1, S.A. and all its 
stakeholders. 

Pursuant to article 228.1 of the Restated Securities Market Act, the Company informs that 
the information contained herein is considered privileged information in the terms described 
in Regulation (EU) n.º 596/2014 of the European Parliament and the Board from April 16, 
2014.  

 

Seville, 3 November 2020 
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